Syria Shriners Gun Club - Organized November 1955 - "Shooting...A Noble Sport"

Syria Shriners Gun Club shoots trap each month, usually on the 4" Saturday following the
monthly meeting, January through November. Locations of shoots vary and are pre-scheduled
in January of each year. In late summer, we shoot in competition against the Rajah (Reading)
and Boumi (Baltimore) Shrine Gun Clubs, with the host club rotating each year. A Tri-Shrine
trophy is awarded to the winning club. Additionally, individual winners and runners-up are
awarded trophies for each of the events in which they participate. The event is informal and
Shrine fellowship is the order of the day. All shoots welcome the company of our Ladies. Dues
are a modest $10.00/ year and membership in the Shrine is required. Guests, especially
Masonic guests, are always welcome to shoot with us. During the year, our members conduct
various raffles and other fund-raisers to raise significant funds for the Shrine Hospitals for
Children in Erie, Philadelphia, and the Ohio Burns Center in Dayton. This effort is our major
reason for being as we have fun and enjoy the sport and fellowship. We hope you will join us.
Please complete the information below and mail the application and check for $10, made

payable to Syria Shriners Gun Club, to Jim Kopac, Shriners Gun Club. 128 Cherry Valley
Rd. Saxonburg, PA 16056

Complete form (Please Print).

Name: Phone:

Street Address:

City: ZIP:

Email:

Lady:

Other Gun Club Affiliation:

Check one: New Shriner [ ] Veteran Shriner [_|



